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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
We are very much looking forward to Red Area’s school trip to Wild Place Project on Thursday 27th 
February.   
Here are just a few reminders to help the day run smoothly:  
 

Please ensure your child wears school uniform and brings a coat. Fingers crossed for dry weather, 
but we will need to spend most of the day outside even if it rains! 
 

No PE kit is needed (Thursday is normally Red Area’s PE day) – normal school uniform is ok.  
We recommend sending your child to school with wellies in a named carrier bag – Please come in usual 
school footwear and we will change in/out of wellies before and after the trip.  
 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch – You may wish to use a disposable bag so that rubbish 
can be thrown away on site – They should also bring a water bottle (no fizzy drinks please).  They will 
carry their lunch/drink during the day, so bringing a backpack may be preferable to help avoid losing 
belongings.  

 
Your child does not need to bring anything else to school on Friday – No book bags/planners etc will be 
needed.   
 
During the day, we will be spending time in woodland areas and will have opportunities to get close 

to/handle a range of animals.  If your child has any allergies that you think may be relevant to activities of 

this sort, please alert your child’s class teacher so that we can discuss any precautions that may be necessary.   
 

If you have any further questions, please get in touch with your child’s class teacher as soon as possible.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Red Area Team  
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